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MINUTES APRIL 9, 2024 
 
 
Following a wonderful presentation by Anna Smith 

on “Dying with Herbs”, Susan opened the meeting 

at 7:41p.m. with an update that Pat Neri has 

moved from the hospital to rehab at Kimball 

Farms.   While Pat is not yet up for visitors, she 

has said she loves receiving cards.  Sarah Hatch 

and Susan Wolf said they had sent cards on 

behalf of the Academy Garden Club, but Susan 

suggested Pat would appreciate additional cards, 

mailed to the PO Box listed in the Club handbook. 

 

Twenty-one members were in attendance.  Susan 

requested that the minutes and treasurer’s report 

be approved as mailed.  They were unanimously 

voted “approved.” 

 

Susan then asked Cindy Packard, who will lead 

the program at the May meeting, tell the group a 

bit about what is planned.  Cindy said that, rather 

than block printing as stated in the handbook, the 

next program will involve Printing using Nature. 

Although supplies for the workshop will be 

provided, Cindy suggested it may be helpful for 

members to bring tweezers to the meeting. She 

explained that we will be working with acrylic paint.   

Cindy and her team of helpers will bring paper to 

cover the tables, and everyone will use care to be 

sure we leave the Community Center in good 

condition. 

 

Baring no new business the meeting was 

adjourned at 7:46 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Sarah Hatch, Secretary 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A newsletter for the members of the Academy Garden Club of Lenox 


